Media Release

3 October 2019

RE-ELECTION OF CR GREG SAUER AS DEPUTY MAYOR

Councillor Greg Sauer was re-elected Deputy Mayor at Council’s Extraordinary Meeting
of 25 September 20109.

Cr Sauer was the only nomination and was declared elected by Returning Officer, Ms
Kerri Swain. Cr Sauer will hold the position until the full Council election in September
2020.

Mayor Peter Petty expressed his congratulations to Cr Sauer on his re-election,
thanking him for his support in the previous 12 months and advising that he was
looking forward to working closely with Cr Sauer as Deputy Mayor in the forthcoming
year.

During this term of Council, Cr Sauer has been elected Deputy Mayor for three (3)
years, being 2016-2017, 2018-2019 and now 2019-2020. Cr Don Forbes held the
role in 2017-2018.
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